
Imperial SSAGO Club Report - Summer Term 

The highlight (and only event so far) of this term was when Imperial SSAGO attended Critical Mass.  
Critical Mass is when a lot of cyclists happen to be in the same place at the same time and decide  to 
cycle the same way together for a while on the last Friday of every month. Some see it as a celebration 
of alternatives to cars, pollution and accidents. Each one is different and there is no set route,  the 
direction is spontaneously chosen as people cycle along. Anyone is free to join or leave as is it goes 
along. It usually lasts a few hours and ends in a conveniently placed pub. The mass also welcomes 
skateboards, roller blades, wheelchairs, pogo sticks and any other non-motorised non-polluting form of 
transport and is highly recommended for any clubs located in London. 

Imperial SSAGO will also attend a Gold DofE hike in July organised together with BXM Expeditions to 
allow those interested to complete the expedition section of their Gold DofE. All other meetings this 
term have involved handover for next years committee, organising storage and applying for bursarie s 
for a tent. 


